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California’s Consumer Privacy Protection Agency Publishes First Set
of Draft CPRA Regulations

Last week, the Consumer Privacy Protection Agency (Agency) Board rounded out the first half of 2022 by
releasing draft California Privacy Rights Act (CPRA) regulations. This first set of CPRA regulations focus on
updating existing California Consumer Privacy Act (CCPA) regulations to account for the new provisions of the
CPRA and addressing specific areas such as Agency audits and enforcement. At its May 26, 2022, board
meeting preceding the release of the draft, the Agency's Executive Director Ashkan Soltani remarked, "We are
building the car while driving it."

Click here to read the full update.
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Perkins on Privacy keeps you informed about the latest developments in privacy and data security law. Our
insights are provided by Perkins Coie's Privacy & Security practice, recognized by Chambers as a leading firm
in the field. 
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